Missions Update

From bulletin: February 6, 2022

MISSIONS FOCUS: New Ministry Organization to BACBC: Joyful Noise
Xpress, Anthony & Isabella Chan

Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid-19

From today’s bulletin

joyful noise Xpress (jnX) is a missions organization. They use worship and music
training to help believers cultivate a worshipful life that is pleasing to God.

Anthony Chan is the founder and leader of this ministry. Together with his wife,
Isabella, they have taken teams to minister in 19 countries and regions in 4
continents in the last 20 years. Besides serving the Chinese churches, they have also
done cross cultural missions work in North East India, Indonesia, The Philippines and
Ghana. They have teams in Hong Kong, Canada, Macau and Land of Grace, which
is a code name for a region that is hostile to the Gospel. In fact jnX (Hong Kong)
and jnX (Canada) have already been registered as nonprofit group. You can check
out their website, Facebook page, Instagram and YouTube channel.
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We are blessed to have them share this week (February 6) in our Cantonese and

English Services and have them share next week (February 13) in our Mandarin
Service.

Remember you can view their ministry to us again using our YouTube Channel:
BACBC Media for the correct service and correct dates.

For more updates, visit bacbc.org/missions.

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries, countries and
people locally and globally!



